
 

The Corporation of the Township of Huron-Kinloss 

 

Staff Report 

Report Title: Thompson Lamont Deyell Municipal Drain 2020 

Prepared By: Emily Dance, Clerk 

Department: DRAIN 

Date: Nov. 2, 2020 

Report Number: DRAIN-2020-11-9 File Number: E09 Thompson 

Lamont Deyell Municipal Drain 2020 

Attachments: Thompson Lamont Deyell Municipal Drain 2020 Report 

 

Recommendation: 

THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby approves 

Report Number DRAIN-2020-11-9 prepared by Emily Dance, Clerk AND appoints 

Deputy Mayor Murray as member and Councillor McGugan as alternate to the Court 

of Revision for the Thompson Lamont Deyell Municipal Drain 2020. 

Background: 

The Municipality of Morris-Turnberry passed a resolution at its November 8, 2017 

meeting to appoint Dietrich Engineering Limited to prepare an Engineer’s Report for 

the “Thompson Lamont Deyell Municipal Drain 2020”, serving the following Lots and 

Concessions in the Municipality of Morris-Turnberry, Turnberry Ward, County of 

Huron: Lots 10 to 30, Concession B, Lots 23 to 30, Concession 10, Lots 23 to 30, 

Concession 11, Lots 25 to 35, Concession 12, and In the Township of North Huron, 

East Wawanosh Ward, County of Huron: Lots 30 to 35, Concession 14, and In the 

Municipality of South Bruce, Culross Ward, County of Bruce: Lots 33 to 35, 

Concession 1, and in the Township of Huron-Kinloss, Kinloss Ward, County of 

Bruce: Lots 1 to 12, Concession 1, Lots 35 to 40, Concession 2 

A meeting to consider the report for the Thompson Lamont Deyell Municipal Drain 

will be presented to the Council of the Municipality of Morris-Turnbury at its 

November 3rd Council meeting on Zoom.   

Discussion: 

The Municipality of Morris-Turnbury as the originating municipality will provide all 

the administrative works for the drain.  As a participating municipality they have 



requested a member of Council an alternate participate in the Court of Revision for 

the Drain.  

Deputy Mayor Murray and Councillor McGugan have put their names forward to 

serve on the Committee with the tentative date of December 3rd at 7:30pm via 

Zoom.   

Financial Impacts: 

There is no Township of Huron-Kinloss road assessment for this drainage project. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an environmentally conscious community that are good stewards of our 

natural environment. 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Emily Dance, Clerk 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


